TOWN OF OXFORD

PUBLIC HEARING

A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, August 3, 2016 at 7:00 PM at
the S. B. Church Memorial Town Hall, 486 Oxford Road, for the following

purpose:

To discuss the proposed reconstruction of Hawley Road from
Willenbrock Road to Christian Street. The Town Engineer will
provide an overview of the proposed improvements to Hawley Road
at the Public Hearing and will be available to answer questions and

address concerns. A copy of the proposed plan will be available in the

Town Clerk’s office on Monday, July 25, 2016.

George R. Temple, Esq.
_ First Selectman
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